
The South African Numeracy Chair 
Cordially Invites You to  the 

NICLE  
End of year session  

&  
Celebration  

(including early dinner & drinks) 
 

Tuesday, 06 November 2012 
3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

Venue: Yellow House, High Street  
(opposite Kodak Express, between the Doctor’s surgery and Madhatters) 

Please R.S.V.P. by 05 November 2012 to  
Varonique Sias at 
v.sias@ru.ac.za or  
call 046 603 7357 
fax 046 622 8028 
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